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2012 Scrappy Nine Patch Quilt: 

Presented to Community Medical Care by quilter, Helen Simpson. Pictured 
above accepting the beautiful quilt are CMC Board Members: Jeff Constant, Jim Lee, 
Becky Hensley, Laura Belcher, Jannell Pedigo, William Gravely & Dr. Mody. 

 
This is the 9th quilt Mrs. Simpson has made and donated to CMC. Several local 

businesses sponsor the quilt: Dr.’s Bharati & Bharat Mody, Dr. Melissa Dennison,  
T. J. Samson Community Hospital, Medical Arts Pharmacy, Glasgow Prescription, 
Dr. Philip Whiteside, Fine Arts Bistro, South Central Bank, BB & T Bank, Citizens 
First Bank, PBI Bank & Edmonton State Bank. 

 



CONTRIBUTIONS IN HONOR OF: 

BHAVINI MODY HIGH 
BHAVANA MODY  

DR.’S BHARATI & BHARAT MODY 
RANJANA & MONIK 

DR.’S ORLANDO & LETICIA BRAVO 
LINDA & TOMMY WELLS 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEMORIALS 
THE MEMORY 

CONTINUES TO LIVE 

THROUGH A 

CONTRIBUTION MADE 

TO CMC. 

 ELSIE POLSON 
JEANIE HARLOW WILLIAMS 

LINDA EUDY 
PHILLIP MUNCIE DELK 

JOE DOUGHERTY 
DENNIS ROSS 

BEATRICE SPILLMAN 
LARRY COFFEY 

ESTEL KING “AL” ALTMAN 
VERDA LOU BIGGERS 

JUDY ALEXANDER 
AUDREY WILSON 
LUCILLE MURRAY 

MARY KATHRYN GREER 
WARREN WILLOUGHBY 

WOODY SIMMONS 
 

 
 

 

Chairman’s Communication 

Thanks again for all your hard work and dedication with the 5K Run/Walk, benefitting 

Community Medical Care. It was a great success. Our organization could not exist 

without the hard work and dedication of our community. Most of all we would like to 

say a huge THANK YOU again to Larry D. Glass for his generous gift from the 5K Run/ 

Walk.   

Jannell Pedigo 

 

CMC was awarded the Outstanding Non-Profit 

Organization. Dr. Bharat Mody was given the 

Community Impact Award of Southern Kentucky 

Philanthropist Award. These awards were 

presented by  

Pictured presenting awards are Derek Gregory to 

CMC’s Janet London & Tina Combs, also 

pictured are Board members Freddie Travis, Dr. 

Mody and Brenda Chaney. 

CMC and Dr. Mody were nominated by Tommie 

Birge.  

 
 

“Dr. Mody’s Corner” 
 

Have a happy, healthy and 

productive year. We hope it is a better 

year for all, including your charities.  

 

We miss Billy. With his 

memory at heart, we dedicated latest 

Habitat for Humanity home last 

month. Thanks to all the volunteers.  

 

Please continue your ongoing 

efforts for “To the Brim” food drive.  
 

Please be a volunteer and/or give 

something back to your community to 

make it a better place. 

 

Dr. Mody 



1
st
 Annual Extreme Fitness Run for 

Health 

5k Run/ Walk to Benefit  
Community Medical Care 

 
Runners took off from the starting point last October at our first annual 
5KWalk/Run for Health. Extreme Fitness of Glasgow did an excellent job 
organizing and facilitating the race, which made over $11,000.00 for the 

Community Medical Care programs. 

 

Thanks to all our 
sponsors! 

 
GOLD SPONSORS 

Alliance Corporation  
Citizens First Bank 
Electric Plant Board  
Edmonton State Bank 
Long John Silver  
Glass Aggregates 
Glenview HealthCare  
Hilliard Lyons 

SILVER SPONSOR  HVAC  
American Material American Engineer Larry Glass Construction 

South Central Bank T.J. 
Health Partners 

BRONZE SPONSOR  T.J. Samson Hospital 
A.F. Crow Funeral Home    Vann Pharmacy  
 

An Appreciation Lunch was held for the volunteers of the 5K Walk/Run for Health. Pictured are 

some of the volunteers attending 

the luncheon from Extreme 

Fitness are:Standing from left to 

right is Connie Devasher, 

Rebecca Kinslow, John Vaughn, 

Kerry Zalla, Brett Underwood, 

Angela Stockton, and Kellie 
Furlong. Kneeling from left to 

right is Carrie Tutt, June 

Vaughn, Missy Prater, and 

Cathy Botts. 
COMMUNITY MEDICAL CARE, 

Inc. 
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Upcoming Events 
CAROL BAILEY MEMORIAL -- 9th ANNUAL GOLF TOURNAMENT  

Wednesday, APRIL 25th at 8:30 AM 

Sponsored by Bailey & Grissom and Amneal Pharmaceutical  

 

Dr. Mody’s Fundraising Dinner to benefit Community Medical Care 

Wednesday, August 8, 2012 

 

SUMMER COOKOUT 

Friday, August 10, 2012 - 11:00 AM - 1:00 PM   

 

“TO THE BRIM” 

“FOURTH ANNUAL FOOD DRIVE” 

September 6
TH

 thru 9
TH

, 2012 

 

APPRECIATION DAY - Business after Hours 

Thursday, September 13, 2012 

5:00 – 6:00 p.m. 

2nd Annual Extreme Fitness Run for Health 5k Run/ Walk 
To benefit Community Medical Care 

October 2012 at 8:00 A.M. Exact date announced soon 

Please show your support by walking, running and/or sponsoring. 

mailto:cmc@glasgow-ky.com
http://www.communitymedicalcare.org/
http://www.medical-artspharmacy.com/

